
Robicheau, Vanessa

To:
Subject:

Johnson, Brenda; Dinney, Kathy
RE: Winona Scube meeting

Original Message
From: Yvette C  [mailto:yvette.campagne#sympatico.ca]
Sent: Friday, May 24j 2013 12:55 PM
To: Johnson, Brenda
Subject: Winona Scube meeting

Thank you, Brenda for providing a forum on May 23rd to allow us speak to the changes in the
Winona plan.

Please bring my comments and concerns to the planning city staff and the clerk's department:

As a resident of Winona, I do not support the current density proposals as I believe there
will not be sufficient infrastructure to support such high densities, such as water drainage
and traffic control. Six story buildings do not represent the essence of the existing Winona
communityÿ nor the direction we wish to grow.

Also, I am qulte concerned about the lack of remaining green space and negatlve alr quality
impacts of high vehicular density.

I do support the 5 km pedestrian trail and additional recreation centers.

As someone who w111 not be shopping at Walmart, I would like to provlde other businesses the
opportunity to establish themselves in the neighbourhood, rather than allowing one
corporation to have dominance.

Thank you.

Yvette Campagne
Sent on the TELUS Mobility network with BlackBerry


